
WingNut  

Each month, Chapter T, awards 

this coveted award.  October, it 

was awarded to Danny T.  Dan-

ny won two months in a row.      

If you are not riding , you are 

not winning.   

 

Happy New Year Chapter T, 

Welcome to the first gathering of 2017.  Hope you all had a great holiday and are off to a good new 
year.  Some of you have already made the first trip of 2017, last Saturday several you rode to Lometa 
and had some tasty BBQ. 
 

We are looking forward to making this year even better that 2016, but it is up to each of you to de-
cide you want to participate in the FUN.  Texas District has already met for Mid-Winter Round up 
and started the ball rolling for a fun packed year.  For a first reminder Texas District Rally will be in 
Wichita Falls on May 18-20, 2017.  Hope you will put this date on your calendar now and plan to 
attend. 
 

Our first chapter event will be this Saturday January 28th.  We will have a Chapter Education Day 
much like those last year.  Arrive at 8 am for coffee, juice and donuts.  Start classes at 9 am, break 
for lunch around 11:30, start afternoon classes at 1 pm and finish around 3:30 pm.  We may decide 
to go out for dinner somewhere if everyone wants to. 
 

This year we have extended this training opportunity to chapter T-2 and O for their participation.  
They will also be providing instructors for some of the classes. 
 

Also coming up quickly will be our First Aid and CPR training day on March 4th.  It will be held at 
the same location as the Education Day (schedule to be announced later).  We will offer a refresher 
course for those needing to recertify and hopefully a full class for those who have never taken this 
training.  First Aid and CPR is not training you take for your own safety but for the safety of those 
who ride with you. 
 

The first rally of the year in Region H is going to be Louisiana in Lafayette on March 30- April 1st.  
This is always a fun rally with lots to see and do in the area.  We always go to Avery Island for some 
Tabasco products, take a ride on either a swamp boat or air boat and many other sites to see. 
 

Region H rally in Marshall is April 20-22nd and is a nice ride up into the East Texas Piney Woods. 
 

Alvalin and I are planning to attend the Florida District Rally in Altamonte Springs on March 23-
25th and return to the LA District Rally the next weekend on the way home. 
 

This is just the tip of the iceberg of fun events for 2017 and we hope you will plan to join us in the 
barrels of fun we plan to have this year. 
 

See you ridin, 
 

Jim and Alvalin 
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MidWinter Round Up 

Danny & Peggy T with 

other Couples Of  the 

Year within the TX 

Rick S and Danny & Peggy 

being sworn in to their new 

positions  

 

January GWRRA Anniversaries 

 

Richard & Kay M - 93 

Jerry P - 08 

 

February GWRRA Anniversaries 

 

Scott J - 97 

Danny & Peggy T - 14 


